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Dear Mr. Miller, 

Thank you for submitting the Fort McCoy Adaptive Management Plan on August 1, 2017. This report was 

submitted as the chosen option to pursue final phosphorus limit compliance. The Department has reviewed the 

report and has no comments at this time. The final Adaptive Management Plan will be included as part of the 

public noticed package for permit reissuance. You should expect to see adaptive management requirements in the 

draft permit WI-0022420-08 for public notice including in-stream monitoring. Subject to public comments, the 

department sees no barriers for approval of your Adaptive Management Plan. 

If you have any questions or comments, feel free to call me at (715) 839-3712 or e-mail me at 

Benjamin.Hartenbower@wisconsin.gov.  

Sincerely, 
 

 
Benjamin Hartenbower, P.E. 

Wastewater Engineer 

 

CC (email): Dan Schaefer, SEH 

   Julia Stephenson, DNR 

   Lacey Hillman, DNR 


